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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furtani

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  BCA, SAAC

Additional Attendees:

Meeting Start: 5:13

Meeting End : 6:38

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOWUP

	Meeting memory
	Javinar expressed that the memory needs to be specific about events we decide to fund.  It has to include dates, amounts, and that the group was in agreement.  He also pointed out some spelling errors.
	Robinson will adjust the memory.

	Constitution
	Javinar brought a new copy of the constitution for everyone to look at.  He presented two options for direct programming:

1.  Allow athletics and SAAC to do direct programming.

2.  Create a subcommittee of the SAFC to handle the direct programming.

General agreement was made on the following points:

1. There should be equal representation on the Manoa Maniacs subcommittee.  The groups shown in the constitution will be good, but they should be equally represented.

2.  The SAFC will have a voting member on the Manoa Maniacs.

3.  The Manoa Maniacs will be in charge of all direct programming related to UH Athletic department events as well as individual students' athletic experience.

4.  Manoa Maniacs will be allowed to make proposals to the SAFC in a similar way that SAFC members can make proposals.

5.  The SAFC will provide a general budget for the Manoa Maniacs to use.  The Manoa Maniacs will then spend the money how ever they see fit to prevent political struggles between Manoa Maniacs and SAFC. 
	Javinar will continue to improve the constitution.

	Budget
	Magaoay presented an updated budget for money that has been spent or is waiting to be spent.  We have approximately $44,000 left from the spring semester funds with almost all of the money going towards Athletic events.  

We are waiting to collect approximately $73,000 from this semester.
	Magaoay will continue to work with Javinar to provide us with budget updates.

	Funding Applications
	The due date for applications is November 4.  We will be reviewing applications on November 10 only.
	Javinar will distribute the applications for prescreening.

	Banner 
	The group liked the banner that the Athletics dept made for the Manoa Maniacs student section.  

The group agreed that we would pay for a SAFC logo banner and a Manoa Maniacs Grinz banner from Peterson Sign Company.
	Robinson will ask for athletics help in making the banner.  Javinar will work to pay any bill that comes for us.

	Homecoming
	We haven't received any bills for homecoming yet.  No charge has come from Sodexo.
	Koethe will ask about the bills.

	Manoa Maniacs Towels
	Koethe said that $2400 bought 550 towels for homecoming.  The group agreed to purchase $5000 worth of towels, half of them green and the other half white. 
	Koethe will contact Deborah at the bookstore about the towels and using super quote.

	T-Shirts
	Wilbur got an email about the shirt graphic not being vectored correctly, so the process is being held up.  He is hoping we can get 5000 shirts.
	Wilbur will continue to look into getting a corporate sponsor for our shirts.

	Food Subsidy
	The group is still in general agreement over providing chilli cheese nachos for students at the November 10 volleyball game valued up to $1000.  

Sodexo is unable to staff our request for the Monday November 14 basketball game, so that won't be happening.
	Robinson will finalize the details with Sodexo and Javinar will prepare the PO.

	Spirit Scholarship
	We are still waiting to hear back from HPD about the issue of our spirit scholarship being a form of gambling.  Magaoay found some language that says as long as there's no purchase required, then a drawing is legal.
	Magaoay will continue to try to contact HPD about the gambling issue.

	Next meeting
	Thursday November 10, 2011 in CC 203a
	All members will try to attend 


